Boyne Falls Public School

School Board Vacancy

October 24, 2018

Boyne Falls School has an opening for a School Board position. The term for this position
would expire December of 2022.

Persons who are interested in this position should submit letters of interest and list of
references on or before 4:00 p.m. Friday, November 9, 2018 or until filled to:

Boyne Falls School Board
Boyne Falls Public School
01662 M-75 South

P.O. Box 356

Boyne Falls, MI 49713

Notice of Nondiscrimination: Boyne Falls Public School does not discriminate on the basis of basis of religion, race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age
in its programs, activities or employment. In addition, it is the policy of this District to provide an equal opportunity for all students, regardless of gender,
religion, race, color, national origin or ancestry, age, disability, marital status, place of residence within the boundaries of the District, or social or economic
status, and/or any other legally protected characteristic, to learn through the curriculum offered in this District.

Inquires related to discrimination on the basis of disability should be directed to Section 504 Coordinator; P.O. Box 356, Boyne Falls, Ml 49713, or by calling
231-549-2211. Direct all other inquires related to discrimination to: Superintendent, P.O. Box 356, Boyne Falls, Ml 49713, 231-549-2211.

The Boyne Falls School mission is for all students to be confident,
life-long learners, who are academically prepared, socially skilled, responsible citizens.
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